
KEVIN BRAME 
Murder Victim 
Dayton, Ohio 

November 1, 1999 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $15,000 for information leading to the arrest of a suspect or suspects involved in the murder of Dayton Police 
Officer Kevin Brame. 

DETAILS 
On November 1, 1999, Kevin Brame, a 6-year-veteran of the Dayton Police Department, was murdered in front of 624 Cherry Drive, Dayton, Ohio. He was 
returning his two children to his estranged wife after a visitation.  Brame was ambushed and fatally shot one time in the neck by an unknown suspect or suspects as 
he attempted to enter his vehicle which was parked in the driveway of the residence.  Brame was found to be in possession of his service weapon and belongings, 
suggesting it was not a robbery. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324), your local FBI office, 
the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Cincinnati 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/cincinnati
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